Sebastopol City Council
c/o City Clerk

7120 Bodega Avenue
Sebastopol, CA 95472

Subject: Support for Recology

Dear Members of the Sebastopol City Council,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Sebastopol Center for the Arts to express our support for
Recology as the recycling, composting, and garbage service provider for the City of Sebastopol. Recology
has been an invaluable partner and service provider to our organization, and we believe that they have
consistently demonstrated a commitment to environmental sustainability and community engagement.

The Sebastopol Center for the Arts has benefited greatly from Recology's services, and we have
witnessed their dedication to promoting responsible waste management practices within our
community. Their initiatives, such as educational outreach programs and supporting community based
organizations, have contributed significantly to raising awareness about the importance of recycling and
composting.

As you consider the selection of a service provider for recycling, composting, and garbage services in
Sebastopol, we urge you to take into account Recology's proven track record as a responsible and
community-oriented partner. Their commitment to sustainability goes beyond providing essential
services, extending to educational and community engagement efforts that align with the values of our
city.

In conclusion, we recommend that the Sebastopol City Council continues its partnership with Recology
as the service provider for recycling, composting, and garbage services. We believe that this decision will
contribute to the continued well-being and environmental sustainability of our community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Serafina Palandech
Executive Director

Sebastopol Center for the Arts



